Direct Debit FAQ’s.

I am trying to make the switch to Direct Debit online but I am having problems accessing the website.

Unfortunately, some workplaces have blocked access to external websites including Napo’s. You may find accessing the Napo website from your smart phone, tablet or personal computer a lot easier. If you are still having trouble, please complete a hardcopy of the Direct Debit Mandate and either scan and email back to membership@napo.org.uk or post to Freepost NAPO.
I have paid my subscription by Direct Debit and have also had it deducted from my salary.

If you are still paying by salary deduction, you will need to return a DPD4 form immediately to Shared Services to ensure they cease further payments. If Shared Services do not receive the form by the 1st of next month, they will still make a deduction. In the event you are charged twice for subscriptions, we will provide an immediate refund in the form of a cheque.  

Please send an email to membership@napo.org.uk letting us know the month you have paid subscriptions twice in and also confirming the correct address for your refund to be posted out to.

I have heard that Napo subscription rates will be reduced, but when I go online to switch, the old rates are shown. How much will I pay for my Napo subscriptions?

the new rates will be applied automatically for members who have switched to Direct Debit from January 2016 so you don’t need to do any more. If you salary changes in future and you move into a higher or lower subscription band then you would need to contact us directly via membership@napo.org.ukThe new rates are as follows:

Under £10,000 to remain as they are (and are currently under £5.50)

From  £10,001 up to and including £14,000       £5.50  Monthly
From  £14,001 up to and including £19,000       £11     Monthly
From  £19,001 up to and including £24,000       £15     Monthly
From  £24,001 up to and including £29,000       £19     Monthly
From  £29,001 and above                                £23     Monthly
Can I change my Direct Debit date?

We are only able to collect Direct Debits on the last working day of the month. We have tried our best to synchronize this with pay dates, so hope this will not be a problem.

How do I amend my Direct Debit amount?

If there are any changes to your salary that may affect your subscriptions, please email membership@napo.org.uk  so that we can amend our records and avoid you being over charged. 

What happens if I am going on maternity leave or I am on unpaid sick leave?

Please contact us immediately so we can stop your subscriptions. We will write to you during your time off just to check how you are getting on and to discuss an appropriate time to restart subscriptions.

Do I need to tell you if I move banks, change my name or move house?

Changes to any of the above could have implications for Napo being able to collect your Direct Debit. Please contact membership@napo.org.uk to let us know of any changes, and we will update our records.
I have a question that has not been answered

You can speak to us during office hours on 0207 223 4887 or send us an email at membership@napo.org.uk 

